
Year 3 Newsletter Summer 1 2021 

 

Hello everyone and welcome back to the 

summer term! 

 I can’t believe that we are now in the final part of 

the school year, nevertheless we still have lots of 

exciting learning planned. 

Our main topic will be ‘’What makes my local area so 

important?” We will developing our geography and mapping 

skills in this topic. As restrictions continue to lift, we hope to visit 

the local area. 

As scientists, we will be investigating light. We will be 

conducting lots of investigations to enrich our learning. 

 

Our English text this half term links to our science theme. We will 

be reading ‘The Dark’, by Lemony Snicket. We will be basing all 

of our writing on this high quality text. We will creating poems, 

character descriptions and writing our own dark/light inspired 

stories. 

 

In maths we will be revisiting multiplication and division. The 

idea behind this is to close the gap created by lockdown. 

Following this we will moved to fractions. A secure 

understanding of multiplication and division will give the 

children strong foundations for this next topic. We will be 

completing daily times tables tests. Please encourage your 

child to learn theirs at home. 

 

This term we will be completing Design Technology. Our topic 

will focus on sewing, and the children will be making 

bookmarks. If you have any old buttons, or bits of ribbon that 

we can use for embellishments, please do let us know. 

 

Useful websites:  

 

https://www.ttrockstars.com/  

www.sumdog.com  

https://www.getepic.com/sign-in - 

class code eia7373 

@Y3BradleyGreen on Twitter 

 

 

 

How you can help 

MATHS – You can access 

www.sumdog.com for fun 

ways to help.  We will be 

developing our understanding 

of fractions this term. 

Homework is also set on 

Sumdog so please check. 

PE – PE is on Tuesday and 

Fridays. Please make sure you 

come to school on those days 

in your kit. If you wear earrings, 

please make sure they are 

removed before the session.. 

HOMEWORK – Homework goes 

home on Wednesday and 

needs to be back in school the 

following   Monday.  Please 

make sure it is retuned on time 

so Miss Davis has time to mark 

and stick in your new work. 

TIMES TABLES & SPELLING - We 

will be continuing with our 

weekly times tables and 

spelling tests this term. Please 

encourage your child to 

practice regularly at home. 

HOME READING BOOKS – Staff 

work hard to ensure that 

reading books are changed 

regularly. Dojos are awarded 

for completed books and 

home reading.  

READING RECORDS - Please 

bring planners and books each 

day regardless of whether 

books need changing. We 

often do individual reading. 

https://www.ttrockstars.com/
http://www.sumdog.com/

